
Dear Camden council,  

 

I am writing to object to the felling of trees on Museum Street. I object because: 

 

1) This is a built up area in need of trees. 

2) Other building options should be explored. 

3) Buildings should not be constructed at the expense of trees. 

4) The tree per square mile in this area is already low. 

5) This goes against the government agenda of meeting net zero. 

 

I would like a full explanation detailing why the felling of these trees has been proposed.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Davis 

 


